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ATTENTION PROFESSIONAL SERVICE PROVIDERS 

 

 
Optometrists enrolled in Louisiana Medicaid are considered part of the Professional Services 
program. Optometrists who perform eye care services that are within their scope of practice 
will receive Medicaid reimbursement to the same extent, and according to the same standards 
as physicians who perform the same eye care services.   


